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From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

spgandau <spgandau@yahoo.com>
Wednesday, March 17, 2010 12:06 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

R1N 3038-AC61.

I wish to re-state my desire for this regulatory body to withdraw their intent to change the leverage requirements on forex
trading.
I believe that I should have the ability to choose my own level of financial risk. the current levels of risk withing the forex
market are acceptable and I wish for the CFTC to leave forex leverage at their current values.

Regards,

Scott Paulson
retail forex trader


